## Lupe Anguiano

From:

"Velasquez, Steve" <velasquezs@si.edu>

To:

"Anna Bermudez" <studiotresrios@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, August 15, 2007 6:50 AM

Subject:

RE: California Trip

HI Anna, yes. I hope to be up Sept. 17-21. And yes I think I will be pitching our bracero project to Frank and others at CSUCI. I also hope to poke around some archives for bracero info. Would you have any leads? Maybe have anyone to interview?

I would love to see you. Let me get some more info, about collections and the CSUCI meeting and we can set up a time.

From: Anna Bermudez [mailto:studiotresrios@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2007 12:22 AM

To: Velasquez, Steve Subject: California Trip

## Steve,

So, I hear from Shelley that you'll be coming out to California? That's really exciting! I hope you can stop by the museum or come over for a home cooked meal. Let me know when you're coming out because Shelley said you didn't tell her. I told Lupe Anguiano about this and she would sure like to meet you. Are you seeing Frank Barajas at CSUCI?

Anyway, let me know what you're up to. I am working on re-doing that CD for you and I have some bracero pictures also.

I am now officially the Curator of Collections for the Museum of Ventura County. Pretty snazzy, huh? Not really a big deal but I love the job!

My first show, Art and Soul: Arte y Alma opens on September 28th. A great show of Mexican folk art and photography. I hope it all turns out ok.

Anyway, I hope to hear from you soon,

Anna

Phone number at the museum is (805) 653-0323 and home (805) 644-3583